

South Harringay School Pemberton Road

London

N4 1BA

T. 020 8340 2757

E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk

Friday 04 February 2022

Healthy Eating

Our caterers, Pabulum, presented an assembly, in the Infant and Junior School to the children this past week on the value of eating healthy.



In particular, the children were reminded about the importance of eating a varied diet. The concept of a 'rainbow plate' was introduced. Already we have noticed the children making more of an effort to ensure their chosen plate contains a variety of colour provided by the salad and vegetables on offer.

South Harringay School

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome



We've got a new staff member working as part of our admin team. Amanda has joined us this week and you will see her working at reception on a regular basis. Please join us in making her feel welcome at South Harringay. Shamila has come to the end of her apprenticeship programme with us and will be leaving us next week. We wish her

all the best in her future endeavours.

Parent Meeting

This half term, our Zoom meeting for parents/carers will present the school's approach to the teaching of Relationships and Sex Education. This will take place on Monday 21st March, at 6pm. Please email us on admin@shsharingey.co.uk if you would like to attend. A link for the will then be emailed to you on the day of the meeting.

We will also be holding one to one parent/carer meetings this half term, so you can meet with your child's class teacher to discuss their progress. More details will follow soon...

Sports

Middlesex Cricket Club have made the kind offer of specialist cricket coaching for our school. Their coach will be joining the Rose Academy Team for their Thursday cricket club, as well as coaching some of our advanced cricketeers on a Monday afternoon.



Nursery News

We are accepting applications for children who turn 3 years old before 31st August 2022 to start in our Nursery in September 2022. We offer full time places (9am–3pm) as well as 15 hour placements. Nursery places are prioritised for children with siblings in the school. Please either come to the school Reception to pick up an application form or email the school at admin@shsharingey.co.uk so that one can be sent to you. Applications will need to be submitted before 23rd April.

Friends of South Harringay News



Upcoming events

We have various other activities planned in the coming months – including a quiz night for parents and teachers (March), a bake sale (March), the Scooterthon (May) and the summer fair (July). Watch this space for more details!

Toy Story was great fun and still captivating after almost 30 years!

We raised a total of £213 – thanks very much to everyone who helped out!

Get involved with Friends of South Harringay!

We would love your support so we can keep arranging fun events for South Harringay students and raising money for the school. We are recruiting for some specific and general roles:

- Secretary
- Communications
- More general support to help when possible

We plan to have an open meeting on zoom once every half term which everyone is welcome to join to find out about our plans and make suggestions about the direction we should be going in. The first of these will be on 8 March so please join us if you want to learn more and get involved. For more details please email:

psa@friendsofsouthharringay.org

Classlist and AmazonSmile

A reminder that our events and ticketing is done through Classlist (www.classlist.com) – please join if you're not already a member. Also, why not sign up to AmazonSmile (www.smile.amazon.co.uk) and support Friends of South Harringay for free when you shop.

Community news

Friends Of Fairland Park have an opportunity to put on free activities in the park as Haringey Council has offered them a £4000 grant. There will be a meeting in the Salisbury Pub on 1st March, 8pm, to discuss this.

They are looking for people who live around the park to get involved. There used to be loads of great fun family activities and they want to continue the tradition; Haringay Hurtle, cinema nights, theatre nights, and other ideas.



Our mathletes for this week: Gene 5 Elm with 6113 points

Our mathletics class of the week: 6 Maple



Our star readers for this week: Ariel 3 Willow

Aya 4 Cherry George 5 Elm Finn 6 Acer

Quiz master class: 4 Poplar